
Rural perspectives on Brexit presented
in the House of Lords

The common and distinct challenges facing rural areas in Scotland, England,
Wales and Northern Ireland were discussed at the House of Lords during an
event co-organised by SRUC’s Rural Policy Centre,

http://www.government-world.com/rural-perspectives-on-brexit-presented-in-the-house-of-lords/
http://www.government-world.com/rural-perspectives-on-brexit-presented-in-the-house-of-lords/

